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TSUMEB MdNICIPALITY

PUBLIC NOTICE - ROAD MAINTENANCE

Periodic maintenance wiill start today, Friday, 10th November 2023, on the
Leevi Muashekele and Milka Nauyoma expected completion date of the
contract is four months (November 2023 February 2024.

Traffic will be accommodated on the existing road or on temporary
deviations.

The safety and convenience of the travelling public are of utmost
importance and every effort will be made to ensure that all temporary road
signs, cones, flag operators and speed controls are maintained and are
effective, and that courtesy is extended to the public af all times.

The public is invited 1o be patient and exercise caution when using these
roads. Residents/public enfities & businesses along the Leevi Muashekele
and Milka Nauyoma sfreets are requested to avoid water running from their
yards during maintenance of these roads.

The Tsumeb Municipal Council is working hard to maintain our roads. Please

drive carefully during this period of construction. Let us work together to
ensure that our roads are safe. BETTER TOGETHER.

End/
ISSUED BY: THE OFFICE OF THE CHIEF EXECUTIVE OFFICER
For more information, kindly contact the Strategic Liaison Officer, Elli Stella

Udda Imalwa-Nangolo, at +264 811460013 or via email
eimalwa@tsumebmun.org.na
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